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Our Ref: MGLA300719-8840 

 
27 August 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 29 July 2019. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

• the Mayor’s 2019/20 Special Responsibility (not basic) Allowance agreed in £s (and 
any wider allowance and/or salary if any different to the SRA, but it’s the SRA that’s 
key) 
• how/why that SRA (and/or wider allowance) figure was arrived at – a paragraph 
would be sufficient to explain the reasoning for agreed SRA amount – eg was it linked to 
anyone else’s allowance, population, estimate?  
• links to any online source that refers to the above information – if that’s available 
• the current salary of the Mayor's Chief Executive Officer.  

 
 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 

• The Mayor’s 2019/20 Special Responsibility (not basic) Allowance agreed in £s (and 
any wider allowance and/or salary if any different to the SRA: 

 
The Mayor does not receive a Special Responsibility Allowance, or any wider allowance. The 
Mayor receives an annual salary.  
  

• how/why that SRA (and/or wider allowance) figure was arrived at:  
 
The Mayor does not receive a SRA.  
 

• links to any online source that refers to the above information – if that’s available 
 

Information relating to the setting of the Mayor’s salary and the amount is available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/spending-money-
wisely/salaries-expenses-benefits-and-workforce-information 

 



 
 

 

• the current salary of the Mayor's Chief Executive Officer.  
 
As confirmed in an earlier email to you on 31 July 2019, Chief Officer salary information is 
available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/good-governance/our-
corporate-management-team/mary-harpley  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA300719-8840. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




